

## **DOCKET OFFICE COPY**

December 11, 1990

Dr. Alfred A. Amendola Deputy Director Division of Safety Research NIOSH, CDC 944 Chestnut Ridge Road, Mailstop S118B Morgantown, West Virginia 26505-2888

Re: Technical Conference

Meeting in Morgantown, January 9-11, 1991

## Dear Dr. Amendola:

The Jefferson Group respectfully requests an opportunity to speak for approximately ten minutes. Barry J. White, a Vice President of the firm, will make the presentation.

Our comments will support the concept of simulated workplace testing for respirators, in addition to laboratory testing, if the parameters of such a workplace can be carefully defined so that results can be verifiable and reproducable.

For contact purposes and the coordination of our participation, please address all contact to:

Barry J. White Vice President The Jefferson Group 1341 G Street, N.W. Suite 1100 Washington, DC 20005 (202) 638-3535 Fax (202) 638-3536

Sincerely yours,

Randal P. Schumacher Senior Vice President